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Sparey, Robert (COOG - Planning & Environment Decisions Wales)

From:
Sent: 29 July 2022 14:57
To: PEDW – Seilwaith / Infrastructure
Subject: RE: DNS - SCREENING DIRECTION REQUEST - PARC SOLAR CAENEWYDD, 

GOWERTON, SWANSEA
Attachments: 21.3752.01rev Letter to PEDW.pdf

Dear   
 
Request for additional information pursuant to Regulation 7(3) of the EIA Regulations.  
I am pleased to advise that following the submission of additional information directly to NRW, they have now duly 
removed their concerns regarding ground nesting birds. The latest position is summarised within the attached 
supplementary note prepared by the applicant’s ecological consultants.  
 
Kind regards  
 
 
 
 
 
Gareth Roberts 
 

 

Director 
 

  

 

First Floor | South Wing | Equinox North | Great Park Road | Almondsbury | Bristol | BS32 4QL 
 

   

 

 

Expertly Done.  LinkedIn | Twitter | Instagram | Our Charity | Our Website  
 

 

From  On Behalf Of 
PEDW.Infrastructure@gov.wales 
Sent: 06 July 2022 11:39 
To:  
Cc:  
Subject: RE: DNS - SCREENING DIRECTION REQUEST - PARC SOLAR CAENEWYDD, GOWERTON, SWANSEA (Email 1 of 
2) 
 
Dear Gareth,  
 
Further to our telephone conversation a few weeks ago, please find attached a letter formally 
requesting additional information for the above potential DNS scheme, so that I am able to 
complete the EIA Screening Direction.  
 
I’ve also attached NRW’s response for your records.  
 
Please let us know by Monday how long the information will take to collate.  
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Many thanks 

  
 
 

  
 

Swyddog Cynllunio | Planning Officer 
Penderfyniadau Cynllunio ac Amgylchedd Cymru | Planning and Environment Decisions Wales 
Llywodraeth Cymru | Welsh Government  

 
 

 

 
 
https://llyw.cymru/penderfyniadau-cynllunio-ac-amgylchedd-cymru | https://gov.wales/planning-and-
environment-decisions-wales  
 

 
 
 
 

From:   
Sent: 29 April 2022 16:28 
To:  Sparey, Robert (ESNR - PEDW) 

 
Cc:  
Subject: DNS - SCREENING DIRECTION REQUEST - PARC SOLAR CAENEWYDD, GOWERTON, SWANSEA (Email 1 of 2) 
 
Dear Rob and ,  
 
As per Gareth’s email below, I am pleased to enclose a formal EIA Screening Direction Request on behalf of the 
applicant, Taiyo Power & Storage Ltd, for a proposed utility-scale solar and battery storage facility on land fronting 
the A484 and Swansea Road (B4560) at Gowerton, Swansea. The development is referred to as ‘Parc Solar 
Caenewydd’. 
 
In support of this formal Screening Direction Request, please find attached a detailed Screening Direction Request 
Report which is accompanied by the following documents (appended to the main report):  
 

- Site Location Plan  
- Proposed Site Layout  
- Ecological Mitigation and Enhancement Plan  
- Environmental Designations Plan 
- Zone of Theoretical Visibility 
- Viewpoint Location Plan 
- Context Baseline Viewpoints  

 
I trust this screening direction request will be duly registered and an appropriate officer appointed. I would also 
appreciate it if you could please acknowledge receipt of this screening direction request when received.  




